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To whom it May Concern,
We have been dealing with Energex for the past 2 &1/2 years with the peak smart program. This is a great benefit to our customers as they are getting a rebate and also being conscious of the energy efficiency and impact it has out there. It is used as a selling feature for us as we find that a lot of people out there want to be energy efficient, as this is a key for them to save some money.
We have previously not have our Hi wall spilt range compatible with the Peak smart adaptors where other company’s did, this cost us a lot of sales. We now have this feature built in to our Hi wall split range so they are compatible with the Peak smart dred. I hope to see the continued support of this program as i believe that it has a good impact on both parties for energy efficiency to the saving of money for the consumer.

Kind Regards
DAIKIN Australia Pty. Limited

